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September 1, 2020 

 

End of Life Notification 

 

This notice is to inform you of the discontinuation of the following VFD products:  

M0420SD-204MDAR1-C 

M0420SD-204MDAR1-C2 

 

The tooling for these displays has expired and will not be rebuilt due to low product demand. 

There is no direct replacement available at this time, but other display options are available.  

 

Please visit www.newhavendisplay.com or email nhtech@newhavendisplay.com for further 

information or assistance in choosing a replacement display. 
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